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International Foundation Program Welcome Event: A Warm Reception 

for 35 New Tamkang Members

Campus focus

The Office of International and Cross-Strait Affairs held the 2024 academic 

year's "International Foundation Program Welcome Event" on September 23 in 

the HC 307 room of the Hsu Shou-Chlien International Conference Center. The 

event was hosted by the Vice President for International Affairs, 

Professor. Hsiao-Chuan Chen, with the Dean of International Affairs, 

Professor. Chien-Mu Yeh, Secretary of the office and Chief of the 

International and Cross-Strait Exchange Section, Ms. Hsinying Acid Chu, 

and Chief of the International and Mainland Students Guidance Section and 

the International Foundation Program, Ms. Nastia Lin, leading their teams 

to welcome 35 new students from Vietnam, Indonesia, Thailand, Japan, and 

other countries into the Tamkang University family. 

Dr. Chen first welcomed the 35 first-year students to the Tamkang family, 

encouraging them to smoothly navigate their time learning Mandarin and 

successfully enter their desired academic departments. Dr. Hsiang-Hua Chou, 

Director of the Chinese Language Center of the Office of Continuing 

Education, explained that the center has already arranged Mandarin courses 

and excellent faculty members for the students, aiming to help them develop 

solid Mandarin skills and build a strong foundation for their future 

university studies.






